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Thank you to our 
League Sponsors.


Snack Bar 
Volunteers 

needed!

Volunteers are 

needed Mon-Thur 
5-9p & Sat 9a-9p.


Stay up to date

Follow us on 
Facebook, 

Instagram, or visit 
citrusll.com.

TRUNK OF 
TREAT


October 29, 
2021*


@ 5:30-7:30pm


LAST GAMES

November 20, 

2021*


This will be the 
last game of the 
Winter Season


SPRING 
REGISTRATION

Look for Spring 
Registration to 

open late 
November
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Citrus Little League

1ST GAMES

September 18, 

2021


This is the first 
game day of the 
Winter Season

Winter Ball Kickoff!

Thank you to all the families that came back to play Winter Ball!

This season which ranges from September until just before Thanksgiving is a great 
time for players to practice and improve their skills on the field. It also gives us all 
a chance to play our other District 71 leagues at different fields and make new 
friends and relationships. 

Please continue to support Citrus Little League by helping out at the snack bar, 
keeping the fields nice, and being good sports at other fields and when playing 
other leagues because you all are representing Citrus!

SAVE THE DATE 

(*Dates/times subject to change)

http://citrusll.com
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VOLUNTEERS FOR THE WINTER BALL SEASON ARE NEEDED!

We are excited to be host games for Citrus and our neighboring 
leagues during the Winter Ball season. We are looking for volunteers 
to help in the Snack Bar to decrease costs and reduce fundraising 
needs. Please email melissa.pinnell@citrusll.com to get involved. 


Thank you to all the volunteers who have help out! We couldn’t do it 
without you! 
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Volunteers


Citrus LL is great because we have great volunteers! 


We are always looking for additional help in the 
following areas:


 - Assistant Coaches to assist during games / practice


 - Assistant Coaches and Team Parents to assist during 
games, practice, and other team events


 - Snack bar volunteers Mon-Fri 5pm-9pm and 
Saturday 9am-9pm (in 2 1/2 hour blocks)


 - Field maintenance Mon-Fri 4-7pm and Saturday 
7am-7pm


All volunteers do require a background check via the 
league (at no cost) and this is good for a full calendar 
year. 


Trunk Or Treat


Citrus LL will be hosting a Truck or Treat event for 
our families on Friday October 29, 2021. The event 
will be free and open to all from 5:30-7:30pm!


If you are interested in handing out candy, please 
email Michelle.burgett-moreno@citrusll.com by 
October 22nd for more information. Parking will be 
first come first serve, but you may also set up a small 
table and hand out treats.


65th Anniversary


Citrus LL was the first Little League in Rancho 
Cucamonga, established in 1956. This year marks 
our 65th Anniversary and to celebrate, we added 
our 65th Anniversary logo to all of the Winter Ball 
jerseys to commemorate. We will also recognize 
our 66th Anniversary in the Spring season with a 
66 patch. Stay posted!

Snack Bar Updates


Citrus LL has been doing some remodeling inside 
the snack bar. This includes buying new 
equipment in the snack bar and remodeling the 
storage upstairs. The snack bar is also in need of 
some external updates and upkeep and we will be 
applying for grants to support a new roof and 
painting.  

mailto:melissa.pinnell@citrusll.com
http://citrusll.com
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